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Little Villagers Management Committee Meeting
Monthly Meeting Minutes – Inquorate Meeting
27th August 2015
Present:
Drew McLellan; Sharon Wilkinson; Graeme Bell; Nikki Thom; Elaine Mackie
Apologies:
Jane Yates; Theresa Dinnes; Lynda Peel; Anita Bainbridge; Rona Broom
Welcome

Drew welcomed all to meeting and thanked everyone for coming. He confirmed that due to lack of committee members in attendance that this was an inquorate meeting. He will distribute the minutes to members for approval on any recommendations that were made this evening.
Childcare Manager
Summer Holiday Club was a fantastic success and the children enjoyed the activities on offer. However several children mentioned that the summer equipment was damaged or old and needed replaced. Nikki to look at items in the sale at the moment and draw up a wish list.








AP: NT

Panto was discussed as we need to make a final decision by September as to numbers. It was recommended that those children who attend Little Villagers on a Friday afternoon should go to panto without charge. However, if other children wish to attend then a £10 fee would be applied so that they would pay the same as those children who already attend the club on a Friday afternoon. It would be the same as paying for an extra Friday afternoon session.
Sharon to email all parents to and directing them to the website for the panto form. Closing date will be 11th September.







AP: SW

Christmas holidays were discussed and the possibility of opening during part of this holiday. School session ends on the 18th December this year and some parents have been asking if we will be opening on the 21st, 22nd and 23rd. Sharon will email parents about this and get an idea of numbers. (10 children minimum required per day to make this viable)








AP: SW
Business Manager
Sharon has been monitoring the accounts closely and the club has been performing well over the last 4 months and has recommended an increase in salary of 2% this year. Moving forward the club will have to meet national living wage requirements each year and Sharon will monitor this closely to ensure we are on target to meet this target.
Nikki will feed back this proposal to satff and Drew will confirm with other committee members that this increase meets with their approval











AP: DM & NT

Chairs Update 
The new proposal for changes to the community rooms have been put forward and Drew discussed these with those present. The existing Nursery kitchen will be split in two and the cloakroom of the community room will be made into part of the kitchen. In addition the sliding doors will be made wider in order that the two community rooms have a more open feeling when both rooms are in use by the same group. 
These plans were approved by those in attendance and Drew will feed back accordingly.
New chairs and tables have been ordered for the community room due to the existing furniture being old and worn.










HR Update
NEST is still on course for completion by our staging date and Sharon continues to ensure this is the case.










AP: SW – ONGOING
AOCB
No other business was discussed
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